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THE DOCKLINE

Official Newsletter of the Green Bay Yachting Club

Board of Directors

commodore
JIM THOMPSON
jimtsmu@icloud.com
920-621-2946

building
DAN GRUNDEMANN
dangfish@yahoo.com

grounds

COMMODORE PETE SMET

fleet captain

. , DAN EMMEL
Hello everybody thank you for voting for me for Commodore. I'll howiesaTwills@gmail.com

be proud to serve the club the best | can. 920-676-8613

treasurer

Thanks again and hope to see you guys at the meeting. JAMIE SWIENTON
bouchertkgl@gmail.com
920-362-1050

Jimmy Thompson | COMMODORE mj[eyf/[r:;aLrlch

jimmanlick@gmail.com
920-396-4609

entertainment
TONY SINCLAIR

trapshooter112366@yahoo.com
920-737-6853
P house
BRETT BOEHM
dragrcer@yahoo.com
w 414-915-1562
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THE DOCKLINE

FLEET CAPTAIN

| hope you had Merry Christmas and will have happy New
Year.

| want to welcome all the new board members and look

forward to working with them.

Just a reminder to return your dock applications by
January 31 with proof of insurance and a 250 dollar
deposit. We will holding the dock assignment meeting in
late February so we can get a grip on weather we are full
or we have open slips. Remember to unplug your boat
when leaving club property.

| will keep you updated on the Darn project as to when

we start.

Not a lot else to say but to enjoy the New Year, Fleet
Captain out.

Dan Emmel | FLEET CAPTAIN
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ENTERTAINMENT

[t is my pleasure to serve the club to have some fun. Please feel
free to contact me if you have any ideas you would like to see the
club to do for entertainment. There isn’t much on the books right

now so we have a lot of options do to.

Men’s Smoker is on January 17th. Please think about helping out to
this great event. The same 5 guys do this every month. Let’s give
them a break.

On February 17th will be having a Chili Cook Off. Bring your
favorite Chili and compare it to others. Thank you Anne Emmel.

More details will be coming very soon.

May 4th. Get your hats ready for the Running for the Roses. Come
join us for fun and games as we watch the Kentucky Derby thanks
to Ken Lemerond.

We need volunteers for our Mother’s Day event and the Blessing of
the Fleet in May so please think about volunteering. Without

volunteering, these great events cannot happen.

[t might be a long ways out but the Children’s Christmas Party is on
December 14th thanks to Mary Unrath.

Next New Year’s Eve will have the great Edie Carter doing karaoke
thanks to Linda Nies.

Tuesdays we have Pool at 6:30. All skill shooters are welcomed. (If

we were any good, we would be in a real league).

Bingo on Thursdays at 6;00 except the 2nd Thursday of the month.

Tony Sinclair | ENTERTAINMENT

: GB.Y.C.




HOUSE

Hello everyone, Happy New Year!!!

Thank you to everyone who voted for me. [ hope your
New Year’s was great and everyone is looking forward to
a great year of boating and entertainment. There is one
particular importance to me with our club is everyone
enjoys their time here and respects each other, especially
our House staff.

If you have an issue please bring it to me so we can come
to a resolution peacefully. | would also like to mention
any grievances that may arise please contact board
L ¥ members at reasonable times if in person or by means
. % text, email, phone call, or bring it to the monthly meetings,
b bringing up issues late evenings or at events is definitely
the wrong time and no resolution can be expected.

There are many opportunities for members to get
involved with our clubhouse, we always welcome help
with orders/ waitstaff, bartending and help with events,
an excellent way to get hours and meet members you
don’t know. | would like to give a shout out to Gary and
Renee and appreciate all the time you give us. | also
want to thank Kris Johnson and crew for the awesome
Smoker last month. I'm sure I'll stay busy behind the
scenes learning and supporting our Staff. Thats all | have
for now see ya at the Club.

Brett Boehm | House
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GRASSY ISLAND RANGE LIGHTS

We leave in our wake what hopefully was a good year for
you. We gained new friends and family members. We lost
some friends and family members. Your lighthouses shine
to remind us what the season past is about and lights the
way to our future.

A lighthouse is a tower with a bright light at the top,
located at an important or dangerous place regarding
navigation (travel over water). The two main purposes of a
lighthouse are to serve as a navigational aid and to warn
boats of dangerous areas. It is like a traffic sign on the sea.

That was the purpose of the Grassy Island Range Lights
when first placed into service 150 years ago. Today they
remind us of our maritime heritage. They have become a
part of the Green Bay Yacht Club. What is the Green Bay
Yacht Club? Is it a couple of buildings, a harbor with docks

to which boats are tied? Or is it the people who have paid REMINDER
for the privilege of being a member? Logically, it is both. TO LOG
: . YOUR
One cannot exist without the other. HOURS -
CLIPBOARD
As we look west from the clubhouse and our eyes fall upon IS BEHIND

BAR

the lighthouses, let us lift our glasses in a toast to navigate
a great 2024.

: G.B.Y.C.




GET IN TOUCH

GREEN BAY YACHTING CLUB
CONTACT INFO

STREET ADDRESS

Green Bay Yachting Club
100 Bay Beach Road
Green Bay, WI 54302

MAILING ADDRESS
Green Bay Yachting Club
P.O.BOX 485

Green Bay, WI 54305

PHONE
(920) 432 - 0168

@GBYC: Website
GGBYC: Facebook Group
@GBYC: Grassy Island Range Lights

7lense swbmit paating-relnted nrticles and memper ads to:

ASHLEY.SEELA@GMAIL.COM
Ashley Seela | EDITOR-IN-CHIEF
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http://www.greenbayyachtclub.com/index.html
https://facebook.com/groups/gbycfamily/?ref=share&mibextid=jf9HGS
http://greenbayyachtclub.com/newsandinfo/grassy-island-range-lights/
https://www.facebook.com/GrassyIslandRangeLights
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e88FjZwMocc&list=PLnR6qcadq6_RXMpNVtf7cVuT3sGA9eCWD

BOATERS.
We want to hear from you!
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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation is undertaking a study of the
Tilleman Memorial / Mason Street Bridge, and would like feedback from the boating community
about use of the Fox River in and around the Tilleman Memorial Bridge.
Your feedback will be used during the alternatives development and to assist the Department
in making recommendations for the timing of future work on the bridge.

Point your phone’s

camera at the QR

code here, and it
~ will take you to an

online survey.

Questions?
Two ways to connect with our team, below:

Submit a question or comment
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/ne/masonstudy32

Reach out directly
Bryan Lipke, PE.

Project Manager, WisDOT
(920) 492-5703

bryan lipke@dot.wi.gov

MASON STREET BRIDGE
Wisconsin Department of Transportation Project 1.D. 9210-22-02

: GB.Y.CL



MEMBER ADS

MIKE STOLLER

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com
0: 920.336.3174
(C:920.619.6222

VALLEY
CABINET

845 Prosper Street

De Pere, WI 54115

ValleyCabinetInc.com

Our Experier

Alex Nocenti

Owner
Chief Technology Officer

IAUPTIME

GLOBAL

W ConEert

ORNERST ONE

MORTGAGB

NMLSH 140031

P 920 619 8555 | F 520 347 1619

TF 866 786 6398
@ steve@csm-wi.com

@ WWW.CSm-wi.com

@ 1294 Mid valley Dr, De Pere, W1 54115

Recognition inc..

980 Velp Avenue, Green Bay, W1 54303

Arthur Gage

President, Owner

800.888.1090 « 920.499.1633 « direct: 920.321.1994

agagcaglabalrccogmtlon COm * WWW. globalrecogmtmn com
al Products - Scr .

Awards - Custom Framing - P

ean Pr

1 * Embroider

!

itsuptime.com
direct: g20-471-7187
office: 920-214-8100

Milwaukee | Green Bay

www.ltsUpTime.com
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Rob DeJardin
Owner-Operator
920.494.5884

2552 Elmhurst Ave
Green Bay, W1 54303

www.dejardinauto.com
Follow us on K1 @ service@dejardinauto.com




